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Fairview Missionary Church
Helping people take their next step toward Jesus.
525 E 200 N Angola, Indiana 46703
Phone: 260-665-8402 Fax: 260-665-8403
Daycare phone: 260-665-8573 February 2, 2014 VOL.XL  NO. 16 |

www fairviewangola.com [

Sunday Service Times: 9:00 and 10:30 a.m.

2 identical services - designed to be 65 minutes in length.
9:00 a.m. service signed for the Hearing Impaired
Adult Small Churches: 8:00, 9:00 and 10:30 a.m.

Teens and Children’s Sunday School: 9:00 a.m.

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS
Church office hours: Mon - Thurs, 8 am - 5 pm; Fri, 8 am - 4 pm
Day Care hours: Mon - Fri, 6:30 am - 5:30 pm

CHURCH STAFF
Glenn Flint, Music and Worship Ministries / Assistant Pastor
glenn@fairviewangola.com
A Jake Shipe, Connections Pastor
jake@fairviewangola.com
A Jessica Bonner, Director of Children's Ministries
jessica@fairviewangola.com
A Joel Greenwood, Lead Pastor in Training
joel@fairviewangola.com
A Jon Geyer, Teen Ministries
jon@fairviewangola.com
A Mark Compton, Facilities Manager
mark@fairviewangola.com
A Norm Fuller, Senior Pastor
norm@fairviewangola.com
A Susan Ferrell, Director of Day Care Ministries
susan@fairviewangola.com
A Office Staff: Cindy:cindy@fairviewangola.com
Michelle:michelle@fairviewangola.com
Sandee:sandee@fairviewangola.com
Stephanee:stephanee@fairviewangola.com
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COUNSELING
Jan King, Counselor, is at Fairview for appointments three days a week, days and evenings.
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You may make appointments by calling Michelle at the church office or leaving Jan a message

on her voice mail at extension 309. Leave your name and phone number and Jan will contact T H E K l N G D O M S FA L |-
you about an appointment. Jan is not an employee of the church. She is an independent
contractor who uses the Fairview Missionary Church facility.




This Week at a Glance...

Sunday, February 2

9 & 10:30 am Worship Services followed by
Annual Business Meeting in the
sanctuary

9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches - A list of
Adult Small Churches and their
locations is available at the
Connection Center.

@ & 10:30 am Children’s Sunday School

9:00 am Teens Sunday School

Monday, February 3

6:30-8:30 pm Financial Peace University
Fireside room

Tuesday, February 4
6:15-7:30 am Prayer time in the sanctuary.
All invited.
5:30 - 7:00 pm Ladies Basketball, in the gym
7:00 - 9:00 pm Men’s Basketball, in the gym

Wednesday, February 5
5:30-6:30 pm Fairview Grill - in the gym
6:30-8:00 pm FSM - Fairview Student Ministries
Grades 6-12,
6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes
A list of classes is available
at the Connection Center.
8:15-9:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal

Thursday, February é
5:30 - 7.00 am Men’s Discipleship Group, room 5105

Friday, February 7
6 - 8:00 am Men's Bible Study, Fireside room

Saturday, February 8
8 am - 12 noon 2nd Saturday Serve Meet in the
gym to find out details.
8:30 am CARS Ministry - pick up a bro-
chure from the literature rack.
7:00 pm Young Adult Volleyball in the gym

Check out our web site: www.fairviewangola.com

Sunday Speaking Schedule
February Pastor Joel

March Pastor Norm

April Pastor Joel

May Pastor Norm

June and July  Pastor Joel
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Children’s Ministries - e %

Sundays 9 and 10:30 am
Wednesdays 6:45 to 8:00 pm

Where do my kids go on
Sundays and Wednesdays?

Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across

from the mailboxes
Preschool - Children’s Ministry hallway
K-3rd grade - Kids worship room

4th & Sth grade - Room C120
Sundays - upper level of children’s hallway
Wednesdays - upper level behind gym

Jessica Bonner, Director
419-889-7900 * jessica@fairview-missionary.org

i
Nursery through 5th grade U &

Fairview
Student
Ministries

Grades 6-12

Sunday School 9:00 am
Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 pm
In teen rooms upstairs behind sanctuary

Jon and Erin Geyer, 260-223-2687
jon@fairview-missionary.org

Text or coll if you want to get
together for lunch or eoffee!

Check web site for updates: www.fairviewsm.com

Fairview Missionary Church
Annual Business Meeting
will take place immediately
following each service this
morning. We encourage you to
stay the extra 15 minutes to
hear what God has been doing
at Fairview over the last year!

THE STORY

Pastor Joel Greenwood
February 2, 2014

Chapter 17

The Fall of Judah

Where is God?

1. Heis you and with you.
2. He is also working His to bring you
it.
Don't wait too to receive God’s
and
We must learn that does not always
immediate

is in God’s hands, therefore, so is the
!

God says, "Don't lose , I have a 1"




Wild Game Dinner
Saturday, March 1, 2014
5:30-8:00 pm
In the gym

Speaker: Steve Chapman
Christian singer, songwriter and author
and avid hunter.

$5.00 tickets available at the Connection

Center. Purchase by February 22.
Many door prizes and drawings

Grand Prize: Stainless steel grill and
CVA Inline Muzzleloader

Open to men, women and children
over 12, hunters and non-hunters.
Hunters bring a wild game dish and all
others bring your favorite dish to share.

The Wild Game Dinner Team is in need
of your trophy pictures and wild game
recipes to share at this year’s dinner.

Please email your pictures to Ryan Bonner at bonner.ryani@gmail.com
and your recipes to Rob Dobson at robdobson@hotmail.com.

Interesting Facebook Fact:
Last Sunday, with church

The Fairview Missionary Church 2013
Annual Report Booklet and 2014
Phone Directories are available at the
bulletin table in the foyer.

cancelled due to the weather,
over 1,000 people viewed our
Facebook page about church
being cancelled! That was
Fairview’s 2nd highest
Facebook post viewed so far!

Contact Information for
Ministry Staff
Glenn Flint 260-665-0083
Jake Shipe 574-903-4052
Jessica Bonner 419-889-7900
Joel Greenwood 260-668-6734
Jonathan Geyer 260-223-2687
Norm Fuller 260-665-6975

Sports at FMC

Ladies Basketball
Tuesdays, 5:30-7 pm
For all girls high school and up
?s, call Jessica Bonner 419-889-7900.
and
Men'’s Basketball
Tuesdays, 7-9 pm
For all men post-high school.
?s, call Dave Huffman, 316-4986.
and
Young Adult Volleyball
Every other Saturday, 7:00 pm
In the gym. Next one is February 8.

In the Family...

Thank you for the prayers, kind
words, visits, cards and those who
prepared the delicious food. Special
thanks to Pastor Norm, Pastor Glenn,
Jeri Mow and Karen Shelton. May
God bless you all.

The family of Ed Antrup

Our sympathy to Jim and Marjie
Meyers and family on the passing

of Jim's brother, David, last week.
Viewing is 3:00-6:00 p.m. today at
the Angola Methodist Church with
the funeral tomorrow, Monday, 11:00
a.m. at the Angola Methodist Church.

Our sympathy to Rick Newman on
the passing of his wife, Marti, last
Wednesday, January 29.

Ladies, are you interested in
attending a life changing Bible study?
"One Thousand Gifts", a book and
DVD study by Ann Voskamp will
change the way you look at life.
An “attitude of gratitude”
everywhere you look.

Call Kim Ladig, 260-833-4922
for the last two openings.

It meets every other Tuesday
morning from 9-11:30 a.m.
beginning this week. Cost is $20.
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sServe

"Vhe Ghunch bino Left the Budtding"

The next opportunity to serve is this
Saturday, February 8
8:00 am - 12:00 noon
Meet in the gym

Here are some things to keep in mind:

o Dress appropriately if you plan to go
to the nursing home.

o The rest of us are going to be moving
furniture and other items out of a house
so it can be sold. Itis a large project!

o Wear sturdy shoes, gloves and work
clothes.

If you have any questions please contact

Jake, 665-8402.

What: A group for
moms to come and
enjoy a time to be
encouraged and
refreshed. We will
hear from speakers and do fun crafts
and activities together.
When: The 2nd and 4th Thursdays,
9:30 - 11 a.m. through May.
Where: Fairview Missionary Church.
In the Fireside room.
Free childcare provided in the Toddler
room. Enter at the front doors.
Contact Jessica Compton at
763-568-8086 with any questions
or if you can help with child care.

MOMS ENCOURAGING MOMS




YOU'VE READ THE BOOK

NOW SEE THE MUSICAL!
EASTER 2014
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Coming Easter Weekend
April 18-20, 2014

Rehearsals begin in February and

we need your help!
Sign up today in the foyer!

ATTENTION

FMC Scholarship Recipients and

Fall of 2014 First Year Students
College financial aid deadlines are starting
to come due. It is important that you turn
in your school’s “Church Matching” forms
to the church office so we can fill them out
and get them back to your school on time.
Not all schools share the same deadlines,
because of this it is your responsibility to
get the church office your forms to ensure
that you will get the money from your
school.

Almost all “Church Matching” forms can
be downloaded from your school’s Finan-
cial Aid web page.

There are Christian College Scholarship
Fund brochures and FMC College Scholar-
ship Packets available in the literature
rack. If you have any questions, please

We are ready to
Your put together a

Picture picture directory
here at FMC and

we need your

help! Please sign

up at the Connec-

tion Center for
one of the three Sundays we will
have photographers here to take
your picture. It is completely
free and you even get a free
digital copy of your family’s
picture to make your own prints.
The three Sundays are: March 9,
April 6 and May 4. The sooner
you sign up the better. We are
looking for 100% participation.
This is a great tool for you to get
to know the faces around you on
any given Sunday!

contact Pastor Jake, 665-8402.

5"‘.%?5/ Lunch

| Date: first Sunday of each month through September

. Time: 12:15 or as soon after second service as is practical

. Place: FMC Fireside Room (lower level)

i 'Why: an opportunity to fellowship and to have your questions about the

. transition answered

Sign up at the Connection Center. Each lunch is limited to 25 people. After
signing up you will be contacted as to what to bring. '

Fullers and Greenwoods

Everyone is welcome but please sign up for only one lunch.



Opportuniies to.o .o~

«® Step Into Ministry!

We are looking for the following volunteers:

1. Plumber - to fix some minor plumbing projects that have not been right in
the 13 years we have been in the new sanctuary.

2. Electrician - to do some minor changes that would make life easier for eve-
ryone such as put some outlets where we never had any, etc.

3. Security Cable Runner - we are putting security cameras everywhere in the
church and are looking for someone to run cable above the ceilings and in
some cases, the attic.

Contact Mark, the FMC Facilities Manager, if interested, 665-8402.

Drive In With Jesus

For kids 2 years old thru pre-K
and their parents

Friday, February 21, 6:30 - 8:00 pm

In the Kids Worship Room

Enjoy 2 short movies , popcorn, snacks and an evening out with your pre-

school child! Please RSVP by Monday, February 17 to Miss Jessica, 665-8402.
Each child will receive their own cardboard box car to drive into the theater!

In the literature rack which is located
across from the mailboxes, you will

find literature about:

¢ Child Dedication

Baptism

15 Questions About Preparing a Will
2014 FMC Phone Directory

2013 Annual Report Booklet

2013 Financial Reports

2014 Ideas for Memorial Gifts
How to give your car to the church
College Scholarship Fund

Plus 40 other items, check it out!

(- One of the ways the FMC office communicates with the
congregation is through mailboxes located in the hallway
leading to the gym. All regular attenders have a mailbox.
If, by chance, you are a regular attender and we missed
giving you a mailbox, please write a note to the church
office and put it in the offering plate this week. Please

\_ check your mailbox each week.

Kids Against Hunger.
An intemational food relief campaign
Every day more than 14,400 children
die of starvation. However, we have
a way to help lower this statistic and
fight world hunger.
On Saturday, March 8,

FMC will be teaming up with Kids
Against Hunger and
Packing 100,000 meals.
These meals will give families around
the world something nutritious to eat
and will help save lives.
Please sign up at the Connection
Center for one of the
4 shifts on March 8.

Ages 5 and up can participate and
up to 400 volunteers are welcome.

Don't miss out on the opportunity
to make a difference in the life
of a precious child.

FMC enjoys helping people in
practical ways to keep food on the
table and life and limb together and
vehicle running plus keep utilities on
in the month of January. Because
of your generous giving we helped
with just over $3,000. Thank you
for your generous giving!

Biscuits N'Gravy '»
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Men'’s Breakfast
Next Sunday, February 9, 2014
7:30 - 8:30 a.m.

Fireside Room
Speaker: Jake Shipe
Coffee will be ready by 7:15 a.m.

Having surgery?
Contact the church office and a staff
person will be there for your surgery
to pray ahead of time and possibly to
sit with your family while you are in
surgery. Each individual family
handles surgery and hospital stays
differently. Some only want the
pastoral staff to pray over the phone.
We ask you to tell us what you want
the pastoral staff to do and which
staff person you prefer.

A special welcome to our
first time guests.
We invite you to go to the Guest
Reception Center in the foyer to
receive a special gift. Pastor Joel
and Pastor Norm welcome your
response to your experience at FMC
today. Contact them by e-mail:
joel@fairviewangola.com or
norm@fairviewangola.com,
land mail: 525 E 200 N, Angola, IN,
46703, or by phone: 665-8402.




COUNT YOUR

BLESSINGS.

NAMF, THEM ONE BY ONE.
COUNT YOUR

MANY BLESSINGS
SEE WHAT GOD HAS DONE.

How has God blessed you?
We are seeking to compile stories
of God’s Blessings as a means of

comfort, hope and revelation of how

God has moved in the lives of those

we know and worship with. If you

have such a story and are willing to
share, please submit them to the
office or directly to Chris Belpasso,
cbelpasso@hotmail.com who is
championing this. If you would
rather Chris meet with you and write
it up please contact him, 667-8061.

<9 9 o Pastor Joel
‘, : and Pastor
W 9 Norm wel-
s come any
/.h,_“ t pustor s «; questions you
) & o KiES “,“' 2% have about
=t is Ae=T the transition
to a new lead pastor. Please contact
either of them with your question(s).
665-8402 or email them at

joel@fairviewangola.com or
norm@fairviewangola.com
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Getting a New Car?

The Olde York Church
presents
Nod Arvefel
in a blessed evening of
Praise and Worship and
Bible Story Songs
For the Entire Family!
Sunday, February 9, 6:30 pm

8740 E. Co. Rd. 300 N
Fremont, Indiana 46737

Go Bowling for Club JV!
Saturday, March 8, 5:00 p.m.
You can spend your morning packing
meals for “Kids Against Hunger” here
at FMC then head to Kendallville to

support your local Club JV!

Youth For Christ is hosting a bowling
fundraiser on March 8, 5:00 p.m. at
Shadow Bowl in Kendallville. They
are looking for teams of 4-6 people
to raise $100. The money goes
directly to benefit the Angola and
Prairie Heights “Club JV” program.

If interested in pledging money to
the fundraiser or participating and
raising funds for this event, please
contact Kim Harlow, 260-925-1058.

If you are getting a new vehicle any time soon and do not T ?%
need the trade in value of your current vehicle, why not

consider giving your car to the church? CARS, Christian

Auto Repairmen Service, will go over your vehicle and

make minor repairs and then either give it to another FMC

attender who badly needs a vehicle and can't afford to purchase one, or they
will sell it to raise funds for supplies and repairs on other vehicles. Details are
available at www.fairviewangola.com under the “resources” button or in the
literature rack across from the mailboxes.
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Sunday, March 2, 2014, has been designated “Give it all away Sunday”
at FMC. That Sunday we are going to give away our entire offering.

We are not paying utilities, not paying the mortgage, not even salaries.
Instead, the Church Leadership Board has declared it “give it all away
Sunday”. We are going to give it away globally, nationally, regionally

and locally.

Globally - we are going to help fight world poverty by funding the Kids
Against Hunger meal packing event. Some of it will go to support our mis-
sionaries: George and Karen Bellas in their outreach to the Muslim world,
Brian and Susie Zuercher who touch young lives at the Pan American
Christian Academy in Brazil, Andy and Cassie Miller in Kiev, Donnie and
Melanie Riley as they minister in Liberia and Karl and Rachel Anderson as
they begin their journey in the South Sudan.

Nationally - we support the high-energy sports ministry of Uncharted
Waters through Anna and Levi Marti located in Colorado Springs, Colora-
do. A new endeavor this year is our support of Sherin Bellas as she be-
comes an EDGer working with Navigators at the University of Arizona to
invest in the lives of college students. We look forward to supporting the
World Leadership Academy of the Missionary Church, which is a 9-month
program for 18-24 year olds to enhance their development to be leaders
in the marketplace, pews, mission fields and pulpits.

Regionally - We will support Camp Selah, a great Christian camp just
north of us, as well as the Gideons who place Bibles in the hotels of our
nation. We also indirectly support the pastors of small churches in North-
ern Indiana through our local District Office.

Locally - Lives are being changed through the ministries of Child Evange-
lism Fellowship, Compassion Pregnancy Center and Project Help, all of
which we will support through this offering. We also support the Campus
Christian House at Trine University as they minister

to our local college students. Click here for electronic giving.

You are encouraged to prayerfully consider a special
gift over and above your regular giving that week.
Our goal for the offering is $100,000 which is more
than 4 times our weekly average for 2014. Nothing is
impossible with God! Thank you for your prayers and
generous gift.




